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ST. CHARLES SCHOOL NEWSLETTER
St. Charles School is a Catholic
school of faith, academics and

service for all.

St. Charles Borromeo Catholic
School

is dedicated to:

Teaching the message of Jesus.
Building the Christian community.

Providing a quality education.
Participating in Catholic worship
through instruction, example and

environment.
Serving those in need.

October 11, 2024

IMPORTANT DATES
Mon.  10/14 Charity Day to benefit God’s Kitchen
Mon.  10/14 No Band/Orchestra and no bussing
Mon.  10/14 Pizza Day
Mon.  10/14 Mrs. Fields Fundraiser Ends
Tue.   10/15 Interact - 7am
Wed.  10/16 No 9am MASS
Wed.  10/16 Picture Day
Wed.  10/16 Little Flowers/Blue Knights
Fri.     10/18 NO SCHOOL -  Teacher PD DAY
Mon.  10/21 PB&J Drive to benefit IMKids 3rd Meal
Mon.  10/21 Pizza Lunch
Wed.  10/23 No MASS
Thu.   10/24 Trunk or Treat 5:30 - 7:00 pm
Fri.     10/25 End of First Marking Period
Fri.     10/25 No MASS
Fri.     10/25 Pasta Lunch
Fri.     10/25 Interact fall raking 

Did you know St. Charles Parish serves a noonday hot meal every
Saturday to members of our community? 

We want to support this important ministry by collecting monetary donations that will
go directly to feeding the hungry in the Greenville area. Charity Day is also Jeans Day

for students who donate! We appreciate your generosity! 

Picture Day is Wednesday, October 16th. Click
here for information. Children may be out of
uniform for picture day. Please no jeans or

sweatpants. Girls may wear leggings if they are
worn with long tops/sweaters or a dress.

For I was hungry, and you gave Me something to eat.
- Matthew 25:35

PB&J Drive is  Monday, October 21st!

Interact will be sponsoring a PB&J Drive to support  the IMKids 3rd
Meal.  This community outreach provides an evening meal to food

insecure children in Ionia and Montcalm counties.  The sack meals go
to schools who pass them out for children to take home.

We will have an extra Jeans Day on the 21st. Children must bring a
jar of peanut butter and/or jelly to be out of uniform on this date.

Charity Day Monday

Blue Knights and Little Flowers begins this week

Blue Knights (boys) and Little Flowers (girls) are  virtue based groups that focus on loving God while teaching
the truths of our Catholic faith through Scripture, saints’ biographies, games, crafts and the Catechism of the

Catholic Church.  These are fun and enriching experiences for children in grades K-8.  Classes meet once a
month on Wednesdays from 2:15pm until 4:00pm. Sign ups went home for Little Flowers. Sign up information

for Blue Knights can be found here. We will send physical copies home on Monday, October 14th.

https://www.canva.com/design/DAGSpJIU6sY/vPELbg-Y0rOqTFzMvJRfVA/view?utm_content=DAGSpJIU6sY&utm_campaign=designshare&utm_medium=link&utm_source=editor
https://docs.google.com/document/d/17EFQGVK1AxpjEA2Mm850YqUaAPD5tibFTygV03xK0_o/edit?usp=sharing


502 S. Franklin Street
Greenville, MI 48838

616-754-3416 saintscjm.com/school
school@saintscjm.com

Hello families!
We are moving right along! MAP testing is
complete. Student profile reports will be coming
home with your child soon. 

It was wonderful seeing so many dads for “Donuts
with Dad” on Wednesday. We are blessed to have
incredible family involvement and support. We
know that parent engagement has numerous
positive impacts on a child’s educational and
spiritual development. Catholic schools look to
foster a community centered around the good of
children. Strong families cultivate strong parishes
and strong Catholic schools.

God bless you all,

Mrs. Saladin

Note from Mrs.Saladin

St. Charles Parent Student Handbook St. Charles Preschool and ASC Handbook

Parents, we can still use helpers for Pizza Mondays and Pasta Fridays! You must complete an online
training and submit to a background check.

Signupgenius for lunchroom helpers

Check out the school calendar for up-to-date information on St. Charles School happenings.

The PTO is excited to offer refillable Wesco popcorn buckets for our fall fundraiser!
Quantities are limited. Click here for more information!

Eat Popcorn - Support our School!

Check out the  PTO October Newsletter We have lots of fun activities planned
this month!

Students brought home order packets for a yummy fundraiser.  Order now and be ready
for the holidays! Click here for all the details. Order forms are due Monday October 14th.

Who can resist Mrs. Fields Cookies?

http://saintscjm.com/school
mailto:school@saintscjm.com
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1iH85-wfH5zbAa2LZ-Vk_thDc1SouVf-j/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1nbtERHo2JBfRKflHLD6Ke2DaMWVlq1fd/view?usp=sharing
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0F4FACAC2AA1FCC25-50492101-lunch#/
https://saintscjm.com/school/calendar/
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1vEddogzJe0C9zy5iUXNjPvaFuKueCFCl/view?usp=sharing
https://www.canva.com/design/DAGSuu30wEg/us6NmB8gCjFSggcVbpeNwQ/view?utm_content=DAGSuu30wEg&utm_campaign=designshare&utm_medium=link&utm_source=editor
https://www.canva.com/design/DAGSkgMhE8Q/0Jtkm1BVW2MFOZ_6XUHbFA/view?utm_content=DAGSkgMhE8Q&utm_campaign=designshare&utm_medium=link&utm_source=editor

